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For Immediate Release 
           Responding to media speculation  
  
  
In response to speculation in the media, I release the following for public 
information: 
  
I do not welcome the endless speculation in the press about my future with 
the Progressive Liberal Party, much of it misguided and inaccurate. It seems 
to be part of someone's agenda to again reserve the act of public service to 
those who are wealthy and not to people like myself who have modest means. 
The PLP's historic mission has been to allow men and women of modest 
means to serve their country. I embrace that mission and that history. 
  
My personal expenses and those of my family are my personal and private 
business.  My life is not a circus.  When I made the decision to enter public 
life I was fully aware of the ups and downs that it entailed and the sacrifices 
that it required.  
  
The attempts to reduce my contributions to this country down to some sordid 
economic motive do me a great disservice.  
   
My goal, as a committed public servant has always been to give of my best 
for and on behalf of all Bahamians and any future undertaking that I 
contemplate will be in the interest of fulfilling that goal. 
  
It is clear that there are some in the Government who believe that I can 
contribute to the running of the country.  I thank them for their interest but I 
do not want anyone to seek to mischaracterize proposals and discussions for 
other levels of public service with crossing the floor and not being a PLP.   
  
I was elected a PLP.  I am a PLP.  



 

 

I do not intend to move from the PLP and I am sure it has always been 
understood by all concerned that I am, and I shall remain a loyal and 
disciplined member of the Progressive Liberal Party upon whose platform I 
was elected by the wonderful people of my hometown, South Andros. 
  
I am in my constituency now.  My constituents have given me a great deal of 
comfort and support.  I do not intend to let them down or to embarrass the 
PLP in any way.  There will be no bye-election in South Andros by any action 
that I will take.  I spoke to the Leaders of the PLP today including Party 
Leader Rt. Hon. Perry Christie and assured them of this position. 
  
Let there be no doubt that Picewell Forbes' commitment to Bahamians and to 
The Bahamas remains unchanged.  Let there also be no doubt that my loyalty, 
my discipline and my commitment to my Leader, Rt. Hon. Perry Gladstone 
Christie; to the Progressive Liberal Party and to its ideals upon which I was 
elected, shall not change. 
  
I look forward to serving out my term in the House of Assembly under the 
banner of the PLP. 

--  end  -- 


